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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 31, 2003

TO: Honorable David Swinford, Chair, House Committee on Government Reform 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3048 by Cook, Robby (Relating to state construction projects.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Under the bill a state agency may not spend more than the amount authorized for the cost of the 
project unless the governor and the Legislative Budget Board approve the expenditure. The state 
agency would be required to get authorization from the governor and the Legislative Budget Board for 
any changes to the approved project plans once the cost of the project reaches the amount that has 
been authorized. 

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 301 Office of the Governor, 303 Building and Procurement Commission

LBB Staff: JK, GO, MS, RG
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